
Town of Little Black
August 9, 2020

Present for the August town meeting was Dan Hoffman, Bryan Jochimsen,
Chad Smith, JoAnn Smith, and Marian Nernberger.  Dan called the meeting to
order at 6 PM and asked JoAnn to read the 
July minutes. Chad made a motion to accept the minutes as written. 
Bryan seconded. Motion carried.

Bills: Upon review of the bills Chad made a motion to accept the bills as 
presented. Bryan seconded. Motion carried.

Road report: Dan hasn’t talked to the guy that was spinning the holes in the new 
blacktop on Gibson at this time. The truck auger still hasn’t been fixed but should 
be done in a couple weeks. It is scheduled to replace several culverts this coming
Tuesday. The bridge aid for the 54 inch culvert on Stetson was never turned in. So
will probably getting that aid the beginning of next year. Also coming up will be 
patching that needs to be done. Some farmers have been planting out into 
the road ditches way beyond the right away. Dan made a motion to send those 
farmers a letter stating that next year any crops planted beyond the right away 
will be mowed off by the mowing crew. Bryan seconded. Motion carried.

Centennial Community Center: Marian reported that there will be a buffet
August 14 but the Scat-Cats have been canceled. The hall will be having casino 
night in October. Donna Brandner has been hired as bar manager. The month of
September is going to be slow.

Treasures report: The starting balance is $253,304.09. The income for the 
month was $81,247.02 expenses were $140,634.19. Leaving a balance of 
$114,601.48. Bryan made a motion to accept the treasurers report. Chad 
seconded. Motion carried. 
Next meeting: September 13, 2020 at six PM
Bryan made a motion to adjourn at 7:15 . Chad seconded. Motion carried.
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